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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Schiiewen, Katrin
Cc: Lee.Cover@hanson.biz
Subject: RE: Hanson Radum RO#0002941 - request for extension of report submittal to 12/21/07

Hetlo Katrin,

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the Site Assessment report referenced below is extended
to December 21, 2007.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmeantal Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
S510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 fax

ey wickham@acgev.org

From: Schliewen, Katrin [mailto:Katrin,Schliewen@ifr.com]

Sent: Friday, November 30, 2007 5:28 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Lee.Cover@hanson.biz

Subject: Hanson Radum RO#0002941 - request for extension of report submittal to 12/21/07

Hello Jerry,

Per our conversation on 11/28/07, this email is to document our request, on behalf of Hanson, of an extension for
the submittal of the Site Assessment report presenting results of characterization investigations recently
conducted at the former hot mix asphalt plant area, the southwest portion of the Hanson Radum facility at 3000
Busch Road, Pleasanton, CA. If you approve, we would like to submit the final report by Friday, December 21,
2007.

We appreciate your understanding. Please let me know if you have any questions or comments regarding this
request.

Thank you, Katrin.

Katrin Schliewen, P.G.
Senior Hydrogeologist

LFR

1200 Powell St., 12th Floor
Emeryville, CA 94602
{510) 596-9637 - direct dial
{510) 652-4500 - main number
{650) 776-4531 - mobile
{510) 652-4906 - facsimile
katrin.schliewen@lfr.com
visit us at www [fr.com

% Please consider the environment before printing this material.
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